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I support the electrification of transportation, especially as WA transitions from fossil fuels to clean
energy. There are some great opportunities including the electrification of the Seattle/Bainbridge
ferries, buses and installation of new charging stations to support EV use. The benefits of an EV
ferry service include:

· Fuel costs drastically reduced

· Maintenance costs drastically reduced

· Air quality improved (on the ferry and for the region)

· Greenhouse gas emissions drastically reduced

· Fuel spill risk reduced
 


